
      

 
 
 
 
    Sunday 3rd April 2022 Fifth Sunday of  Lent                     Parish Newsletter 

 

Reflection  ‘What marvels the Lord worked for us’.   

We all need forgiveness.  As we approach Easter we see more clearly what Jesus 
has done for us in his death and rising.  He has brought the sum of God’s  
forgiving  mercy and love into our lives.  Like water into a dry and parched land 
his  mercy flows in abundance. 

Stations of the Cross: 

Continue in the Cathedral each Friday at 5.15pm during season of lent . 
All are very welcome to attend  or join us on our webcam at www.stjohnscathedrallimerick.com 

 

St John’s Senior Citizens Club is back!! 

 

Reopening Monday 4th April  

from 2.30pm  to 5pm 

 in  the Good Shephred Day Care Centre.  

Both Men & Women are very 

 welcome to attend.. 
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Church / Community Notices 

Pennywell Day Car Centre:  If you are over 60 and would like an occasional change in surroundings, why not come 

and spend some time in a pleasant environment with gentle but interesting activities, a nice hot meal and good  

company.  Open every Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday from 10am to 2.30pm. Transport available on request.  

 If interested please contact Geraldine at 061 414150. 

Split the Pot:  Congratulations  to Christy  McGuinness winner of last weekends draw  (27th Mar).  

 Split the Pot  envelopes are  available at the back of the church. 

 

Weddings:  Our Wedding Diary  is open for bookings for 2023 & 2024.  

   Parish Office can be contacted at  061 414624. 

 

Mass times:  Mon—Fri 10am & 5.45pm. Sat 10am & 6pm (Vigil ). Sun 8am, 10.30pm & 12 noon.   

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Confessions each Saturday at 10.30pm. 

 

Baptisms:  Take place on Saturday’s at 3.30pm & 4.30pm.  Can be booked through Parish Office or website. 

 

Note of Gratitude: Sr Nuala Glynn of the Franciscan Missionaries of Mary  in St Munchins’ wishes to sincerely thank  

each one of you for your generosity and warmth shown to her on her recent visit to the Cathedral.  The amount  

collected was €2,982.00 which  they are grateful for.   The money  collected will be of great benefit to those in need.  

 

 

 

Congratulations to Lucy on her recent retirement from the 

Parish Office at St John’s Cathedral  We thank Lucy for her 

many years of work and commitment.   

Recently Baptised: 

Welcome to the Christian Community  Fiadh Higgins, Jayden Lowe, Yasmin McNamara Williams &  

Seamus Wallace  who were  baptised here in the Cathedral. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Sympathy: 

The Priest of the Parish extend their sympathies to the families and loved ones of 

the recently deceased and whose funeral took place in the Cathedral  -   

  Gerald Considine RIP,  Pauline Purcell RIP  & Terence Brogan  RIP.   
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